
Symposium	on	Soft	Matter	Forefronts,	Georgia	Institute	of	Technology	
April	18–20,	2018	

The Soft Matter Forefronts Symposium will take place on the Georgia Tech Campus in 
the Marcus Building and the Student Center Ballroom. Volunteers wearing "STAMI" t-
shirts will be outside these buildings to assist you. 
 

 
Some important links: 
http://map.gatech.edu 
http://smi.gatech.edu/files/Local_Area_Restaurants.pdf 
http://smi.gatech.edu/files/Local_Area_Hotels.pdf 
You can also download the Georgia Tech app for iPhone from the App Store 

 

 

Georgia	Tech	Hotel	

Student	Center	Entrance	
(Wednesday,	Friday)	

Marcus	Building	Entrance	
(Thursday)	


